NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SPECIAL ASSESSMENTS FOR
PUBLIC IMPROVEMENTS
LOCATED IN PIKE’S BAY SANITARY DISTRICT, TOWN OF BAYFIELD,
BAYFIELD COUNTY, WISCONSIN

OLD ORCHARD LANE SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DISTRICT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the governing body of the Pike’s Bay Sanitary District,
Town of Bayfield, Wisconsin has declared its intention to exercise its police power in
accordance with §66.0703, Stats., to levy special assessments upon property within the
following described assessment district for benefits conferred upon the property by the
installation of sanitary sewer lines within the following assessment district:

ASSESSMENT DISTRICT
All property located adjacent to the sewer line extension or with legal access within 500
feet to the sewer line extension, running the length of Old Orchard Lane, all within the
SW % of Section 14, T. 50N., R.4W., Town of Bayfield, Bayfield County, Wisconsin.

REPORT AVAILABLE
A report showing preliminary plans and specifications, estimated cost of improvements
and proposed assessments is on file in the Town of Bayfield clerk’s office and may be
inspected there between the hours of 8 a.m. and 9 p.m. on the following days of the week:
Tuesday. The report is also on file at the Bayfield Public Library and may be inspected
there during library hours. The report may also be viewed at the Sanitary District’s
website at www.pbsdwi.com.

PUBLIC HEARING
You are further notified that the governing body of the Pike’s Bay Sanitary District will
hear all interested persons, or their agents or attorneys, concerning matters contained in
the preliminary resolution authorizing the assessments and in the above described report
at 3:30 p.m. on the April 8, 2015, at the Town of Bayfield Town Hall, 85450 Co Hwy J,
Bayfield, WI 54814. All objections will be considered at this hearing and thereafter the
amount of the assessments will be finally determined.

Date: March 17, 2015

Kathy
Secretary-Treasurer
Pike’s Bay Sanitary District



